
 

 

Estradot and Estradiol TDP Mylan funded from 1 December 2025

Oestradiol patches

From 1 December 2025, Estradiol
TDP Mylan and Estradot will be
the funded brands of oestradiol
patch.

You can learn more about this change
on our website. Use the web address or
scan the QR code with your phone.

www.pharmac.govt.nz/patches
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Go to www.zero.govt.nz 
Select Pharmac
Browse the site without using any mobile data.

No data? No problem!

Same active ingredient, in the
same quantity

Medsafe have approved both patch
brands. The active ingredient is available
in the same amount in both brands.

Brand options important

You have told us that the brands work
differently for different people. 

We heard you. Now both brands are
funded.

Supply issue remains for Estradot

Pharmac has secured as much
Estradot as the supplier can provide. 

However, there may be times when
there is not enough Estradot for
everyone who needs it. 

Ample supply of Estradiol TDP
Mylan

The supplier of Estradiol TDP Mylan
assures us that it can produce enough
patches to meet the demand in 
New Zealand. 

Patch limit and monthly dispensing
remain

Because the stock of Estradot is
limited. We have kept the patch and
dispensing restrictions in place.

These limits help spread the supply of
patches more evenly.

http://www.pharmac.govt.nz/patches

